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FINANCE DEPARTMENT 
PURCHASING DIVISION 100 TENTH STREET, P. O. BOX 1340 

  COLUMBUS, GEORGIA 31902-1340 
 706-225-4087, Fax 706-225-3033 
 BidLine 706-653-4536 
 www.columbusga.org 

January 14, 2019 

 

Addendum No. 2 
Work Uniforms (Annual Contract) 

RFB No. 19-0006 
 

Proposals should include acknowledgement of receipt for all Addenda: 
 
Authorized Initials:   Firm:      
 

 

Vendors are informed that the above subject RFB is hereby modified, corrected, or supplemented 
as specified, described and set forth in this Addendum: 

 
I. DUE DATE EXTENSION 

 
The due date is extended; sealed bids are due no later than 2:30 PM on 
Wednesday, January 30, 2019. 

 

II.          FORTHCOMING ADDENDUM 
 

Within the next few business days, Columbus Consolidated Government  
               anticipates releasing another addendum to provide responses to additional 

questions that have been received.   

 
III. QUESTIONS/RESPONSES 

 
Question 1: “When would this bid be taking place?” 
 
Response: The current Work Uniforms contract expires on April 23, 2019.   
 
Question 2:  “On the art work for the different departments, can we get a digitalized file for 

embroidery and a vector file for any embroidery for imprinting?” 
 
Response: Files will be provided to awarded vendor(s). 
 
Question 3:  “Would the following Departments METRA, Public Works, Engineering and the Civic 

Center need any assistance in locating the item number I would go to all the 
departments or provide catalogs to help provide procurement an item number.” 
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Response: Awarded vendor(s) may provide catalogs at start of contract term.  
 
Question 4: “Can I please get a copy of the bid in which [All] American Uniforms was awarded the 

contract for the uniforms?” 
 
Response:  See bid documents for RFB No. 13-0059, attached as separate file. 

  

rfb13-0059.pdf

   
 
 

Andrea J. McCorvey 
Purchasing Manager 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 


